
   
 

EARLY CHILDHOOD COUNCIL 
JUNE 13, 2018, 9:00 A.M. 

AUSTIN CITY HALL, ROOM #1101 
301 WEST 2ND STREET 

AUSTIN, TEXAS 
 
 

 
 
 

CANCELLED 
 

The regular meeting of the Early Childhood Council scheduled for June 
13, 2018, at City Hall, is being cancelled due to an anticipated lack of 

quorum.  
 
 
 

A special called meeting of the ECC will be held on Wednesday, June 6, 
2018, at 9:00 a.m. at Workforce Solutions Capital Area, 6505 Airport 

Boulevard, Lone Star Room, Austin, TX 78752. 
 


